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Public Comment Form 

Launch of New Transportation Options | Cedar Hill 
 

As part of our public involvement plan, we are seeking your feedback on the new service launch 
in Cedar Hill.  
 

SECTION 1 

Which category best describes your interest?  (Check all that apply) 

󠄀 Local resident 󠄀 Business owner 󠄀 Employee at local business 
󠄀 Public official 󠄀 Developer/home builder 
 

Do you live or work in Cedar Hill or nearby communities? 

󠄀 Live 󠄀 Work 󠄀 Both 󠄀 Neither 
 

What is your zip code?  
 

SECTION 2 

In the last six months have you missed or had difficulty getting to any of the following?  
(Check all that apply) 

󠄀 Grocery store 󠄀 Pharmacy 󠄀 Other shopping 

󠄀 Medical appointment 󠄀 Education 󠄀 Social Services Appointments 

󠄀 Meals 󠄀 Work 󠄀 Religious activities 

󠄀 Social event 󠄀 A fun excursion 󠄀 Other 
 

 
 

What caused you to miss or have difficulty getting to this location? 

 
 

What destination(s) is most important to you? 

 
 

If STAR Transit took a regular trip from the Senior Center to a grocery store, which location 
should we choose? 
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Would you join us? 

󠄀 Yes 󠄀 No, why? 

 
 

 

What is the best way to communicate new transportation opportunities to you?  (Check all 
that apply) 

󠄀 Newspaper Title:________________________________________________ 

󠄀 Social Media _____ Facebook _____Twitter _____Instagram  

󠄀 Mailbox 󠄀 Poster at the Senior Center 󠄀 Public Meeting 

󠄀 Flyer on your door 󠄀 Email 󠄀 Other 
 

Please share additional comments. 

 
 
 

SECTION 3 

If you have specific questions about the services, please provide your name and contact 
information. 

Last Name:  First Name:                                                                           

Email:  Phone #:  

 
 
The public comment period will end at the close of business on May 26, 2023. For more 
information, call 877-631-5278 or go to STAR Transit’s website, www.STARtransit.org.  
Comments can be mailed to STAR Transit, PO Box 703, Terrell, TX 75160 or email to 
contact@STARtransit.org. 
 

El período de comentarios públicos finalizará al cierre de operaciones el 26 de mayo de 2023. 
Para obtener más información, llame al 877-631-5278 o visite el sitio web de STAR Transit, 
www.STARtransit.org. Los comentarios se pueden enviar por correo a STAR Transit, PO Box 703, 
Terrell, TX 75160 o por correo electrónico a contact@STARtransit.org. 
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